Facsimile: 620-227-8576

www.fairpoint.com

December 3, 2002

Dear Sir or Madam,

Early in 2002, Fairpoint Communications Solutions Corporation, a subsidiary of
Fairpoint Communications Inc., discontinued all CLEC activity. The only remaining
division of Fairpoint Communications Solutions Corporation is a wholesale long dis
division.

This letter is to notify you of a change of address for Fairpoint Communications

Solutions Corporation. Please send any future correspondence to:
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It is also intended to notify you that we believe it may be necessary to update our
registration. Please send the necessary forms.

If you have further questions, please contact me at 620-227-4400 or email to
kay.king(@stenterprises.com.

Sincerely,
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Kay King
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